
F. No.86-1/2O22-TS.I
Government of India
Ministry of Education

Department of Higher Education
Technical Section-I

Notice for cancellation of advertisement for the post of Director of
Indian Institute of Information Technology (PPP) Sri City
(Chittoor), Andhra Pradesh.

Thc advcrtiscmcnl. uploadcd on O7. 11.2022 on thc website of
Ministry of l,)ducal.ion, viz.www.cducation.gov.in inviting applications
for thc post of I)ircctor III'I' (lrl)P) Sri City (Chittoor), Andhra Pradesh.
stands cancellcd due to administrative reasons. A fresh advcrtisement
will bc issucd shortlv

Under Secretary to the Govt. of India

02.o2.2024


